
This week's Gospel and Prayer

Catholic Life in School

12th May 2023Dear parents and carers,
This week has been SATs week for Year 6 and the children all did wonderfully. We were extremely
proud of how hard all of the children have worked and conducted themselves. They were a credit to
you and the school.  The children now have lots to look forward to with their Residential next week
and Confirmation coming up. Year 2 will have their assessments WB 22/5/2023. Please make sure
that all Year 2 children are in school on this day and on time. 
Thank you to those who have donated pre-loved and still high-quality uniform. We welcome parents
in to school on Tuesday 16th May to see if any items can be used by you.
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Yorke  

St. Mary's mission: To love God above all things by: learning together, loving ourselves, loving each other, 
loving all people, loving life itself and constantly striving for excellence worthy of our God-given gifts. 

Masses

We can find God through Jesus
Jesus is always there for Us and He
calls us to Him

Through our Gospel reading, children
understand that:

John 14:6
“I am the Way, the Truth and the Life.".

Lord God,
Help us to understand that You are not

hiding from us. You are present everywhere
and with us now. Thank you for sending your

son Jesus to Earth to show us the way.
Amen

Year 5 Mass - 10.5.23 - 5th Week of Easter

Year 5 celebrated Mass today. The
readings focussed on the parable in
which Jesus told us that He is the
vine and we are the branches. 

May is dedicated to our Blessed Mother, Mary
Our theme for the Summer term is: 'Solidarity and the Common Good'

Our virtues for this half term are: - 'Curious and Active'

Whole School Mass - 6th Week of Easter - Ascension
Our next Mass in Church will be on Wednesday 17h May 2023, starting
promptly at 9:30am. This will be a whole school Mass attended by the
whole school and following this Mass, we will crown Our Lady in the
prayer gardem.



This week's news

Reception news: -  
Reception have been very busy practising their writing and letter formation and learning all about subtraction.

Year 1 news: -  
Year 1  have been learning about the 5 oceans and 7 continents! 

Year 2 news: -  
Year 2 have been spending some time outdoors investigating plants.

Year 3 news: -  
Year 3 have been busy writing their play scripts based on ‘The Promise’ this week.



Year 5 news: -  
Year 5 have been loving their gymnastics lessons. They have been learning pike,

straddle, dish, tuck as well as other shapes and balances. 

Year 4 news: -  
Year 4 have been learning all about the Bayeux Tapestry in History.

Year 6 news: -  
We are so proud of our Year 6 children who worked so hard during SATs week. This afternoon, they were given free

time and enjoyed a range of outdoor activities. They celebrated with ice lollies and had a party with their
Reception buddies.



Notifications

In February, we invited parents in to school to collect any items of preloved uniform they needed from the
items that have been handed in from parents. This was very successful and many families greatly benefitted.
Since doing this, a number of parents have expressed interest in donating preloved uniform to school in order
to support other families in our school community. Equally, lots of families have requested support with items
too. We would like to offer the opportunity to stock up on some preloved items for the summer term. If you
have any items you would like to donate, please hand them in to the school office. Please only donate items

that are in good condition e.g. no marks, stains, rips or holes.
 

                                         Next week, we will open the school hall after school on
                                            Tuesday 16th May to invite parents in to look for the items they
                                            need. If you are unable to attend after school and would like 
                                            anything in particular, please write a note to your child's class 

                                               teacher and we will try to find the item for you and send it home
in your child's bag.

 
                                           Finally, if any parents would like to help sort the donations of 

             clothes, please let Mrs Davis know. 
                                             Support would be greatly appreciated on Monday 15th May from  

           2:30 until pick-up time. Thank you

PRE-LOVED UNIFORM

COLUMBAN MISSIONARIES

THE COLUMBAN WAY PILGRIMAGE 24-27 MAY 2023
 

The Columban Missionaries invite you to celebrate Pentecost and Laudato Si’ Week 
by joining them on a pilgrimage to reflect on ‘the cry of the Earth, the cry of the poor’. 

A Columban group of ordained and lay pilgrims, led by Fr John Boles, will walk in the
footsteps of St. Columban from Padstow to Fowey in Cornwall from 24-27 May 2023. 

You are invited to join them as ‘virtual’ pilgrims and you can also sponsor them. 
Visit the event page at www.columbans.co.uk or email to:

columbanway2023@columbans.co.uk for more details and to register.
 

You can find out more by going direct to the website via the following link –
https://columbans.co.uk/mission/12352/the-columban-way-pilgrimage-2023/

 
The team donation page is – https://www.justgiving.com/team/columban-way-pilgrims-2023

 
 



Next week - WB 15.5.23

Next week, pupils at St Mary’s will be encouraged to walk, wheel, cycle and scoot to school
every day of the week, earning stickers as they go along, with a special reward up for grabs

at the end of the week! Please see eSchools for more information.

Alton Castle Residential for Year 6
Year 6 are leaving for their residential on Monday 12th May 2023,

and will be returning on Wednesday 14th May 2023.
Children should be back to school between 3:30 and 4:00pm. Please
follow our twitter feed for updates about travel times.  All children

must be collected by an adult on Wednesday. 
All information regarding the trip is on e-schools, please refer to this

for the kit lists and any communication with parents. 

Mental Health Week
Next week is Mental Health
Week and we'll be looking at

ways to cope with anxiety and
worries.  We will be exploring
our feelings and ways to react

to different feelings.



We are an operation encompass school. Therefore school is working alongside the police to ensure
support for any child who has been involved in or witness to domestic abuse. 

Please find more information about this on our website or contact the school office.

K E E P I N G  S A F E

Pastoral Team 
If you require any support from school please speak to a member of our pastoral team



Summer theme - 

Summer 1 Virtues

WB 15.5.2023 - all week

15th May - 17th May - 3 days

16th May 2023 - am

17th May 2023 - 9:15am

19th May 2023 - all day

19th May 2023 - am

19th May 2023 - 9:15am

WB 22.5.2023 - all week

22nd May 2023 - 1:45pm

24th May 2023 - pm

24th May 2023 - 7pm

25th May 2023 - all day

26th May 2023 - all day

26th May 2023 - am

26th May 2023 

Solidarity and the Common Good

Curious and Active

Mental Health Week and Walk to School Week

Year 6 residential to Alton Castle

RT visit to library

Whole School Mass for Ascension and May Procession / crowning of Our Lady

Mental health 'feel happy' dress up day

RB visit to library

Year 1 Year group assembly for parents

Year 2 SATs week - Year 2 children must be in school every day

Year 6 children/parent Confirmation workshop in school

Bishop David to visit school ahead of the Confirmation

Confirmation Mass for Year 6 children

Class 5M visit to Sarehole Mill

Class 5F visit to Sarehole Mill

1F visit to library

Finish for May half-term (normal time)

Good attendance, continues to be a school and government priority. 
Remember below 95% is a concern and below 90% is classed as persistent absence. If you have any 
problems with regards to getting your child to school or you are struggling to improve your child’s 

attendance, please speak to Mrs. Yorke or Mrs. Davis.
We will announce the attendance for the previous week in this section of the newsletter each week.

This is a reminder that holidays during term time are unauthorised. If you intend to take your child 
out of school during term time, we ask that you complete a holiday request form at least 2 weeks 

prior to the leave date where possible. Parents may be fined by the Local Authority for taking 
unauthorised leave of absence. Children need to be in school every day so please ensure holidays are 

only booked during school holiday time. 

Do not book holidays during term time

Attendance and Punctuality: -
Our attendance for last week was -

Dates for this term



Congratulations to the following children who have shone in school over the last week: 
Thomas For a fantastic and imaginative story map this week.Year RB

Year RT
Year 1F
Year 1L
Year 2E
Year 2G
Year 3L
Year 3T
Year 4J
Year 4M
Year 5F
Year 5M
Year 6O
Year 6R

Jayden For super independent writing this week.
Fabio For trying hard in his learning and listening carefully.
Joshua For a fabulous piece of writing.
Alex for Listening carefully and working hard in all lessons.
Ravi For concentration in every lesson.
Mariam For always showing perfect listening skills and following instructions.
Matthias for his superb efforts during RE and his valuable contributions to lessons.
william Always setting an excellent standard of behaviour.
Niamh For always trying her very best in all lessons.
Amelie For working hard in all areas of learning and actively taking part in lessons.
Adrian.T. For a super descriptive and well written opening to a Mayan myth.
Everyone For showing wonderful resilience this week during their SATs tests and for all

their hard work this year! Well done year 6! 


